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November 9, 2020

The Rotary Club of Anaheim, California
P.O. Box 413
Anaheim, CA 92815-0413

Dear Rotary Club Members,

Thank you for your generous donation of $2,467.87 to the Magnolia Educational Enrichment
Foundation (M.E.E.F) for Project H.E.R.O. Project H.E.R.O. serves approximately 1,800
homeless families in the Magnolia School District community.

Your support will help us provide many of our Project H.E.R.O. families with much needed
backpacks and supplies. We are appreciative of your generosity and look forward to an ongoing
partnership in order to make great things happen for the students in our community.

Kindest regards,

Grouea Howeer

Andrea Houser
Secretary

Magnolia Educational Enrichment Foundation
Tax Id: 27-2076995



